
 

It is will immense joy that we invite you to One Health the on-line Asia-Pacific Anthroposophic Conference 
taking place from Friday December 18-Sunday December 20. Join colleagues and friends from the wider 
anthroposophic world community celebraHng the deeper foundaHons of health as fostered through the 
working together of Anthroposophic Medicine, Bio-Dynamic farming and Waldorf EducaHon in this 
centennial year for Anthroposophic Medicine. 

Our keynote speakers are Dr Georg Soldner, Florian Osswald, and Jean-Michel Florin leaders and co-leaders 
of their respecHve SecHons at the Goetheanum. They are supported by expert colleagues in New Zealand, 
Thailand, Malaysia, India, Philippines and Taiwan. 

The conference is free but we encourage you to make a donaHon to help cover the conference’s costs and 
support future work. Your support is essenHal for our ongoing acHviHes. The conference is being adverHsed 
widely through the Asia-Pacific region and we have been challenged by the Goetheanum to have a 
thousand parHcipants. We hope it is an opportunity for you to meet people from a wide range of countries 
and cultures working together. 

You can register and make your donaHon through the website: www.amsindiachapter.in  
If you have any quesHons, please email amsindiachapter10@gmail.com or mgreen@weledatrust.org.nz  

The Hmes given on the programme are in Indian Hme. To convert to NZ Hme, you need to add 7.5 hours. 
This means the conference day beings at 6pm NZDST. You can parHcipate in as much of the conference as 
pracHcal for you. The organisers realise that our Hme zone makes some of the acHviHes more challenging. 
We look forward to your parHcipaHon! 

With warm regards, 
The ExecuHve Council of the Medical Society- India Chapter and the wider group of conference organisers 

http://www.amsindiachapter.in
mailto:amsindiachapter10@gmail.com
mailto:mgreen@weledatrust.org.nz

